Ref: KH/LDU/LS/OpenEveningAmbassadors

6th September 2024



<u>Year 12 Ambassadors – Open Evening</u> <u>Thursday 12th September 2024</u>

Dear Parents/Carers

Your child has been invited to participate in our Open Evening on Thursday 12th September 2024 between 5:00pm – 8:30pm. Year 12 students will be tour guides for our visitors. They need to attend in full Sixth Form uniform, including their lanyard, and are advised to bring a drink with them.

We ask that you please make arrangements for your child's travel home. Open Evening is always very busy so please arrange a meeting point with your child for their collection.

Volunteering for Open Evening develops the oral skills of your child whilst also allowing them to work on their confidence in approaching members of our community.

Please complete the permission slip below and ask your child to return it to their Form Tutor by Wednesday 11th September 2024.

Thank you for your support as we prepare to welcome future pupils and parents.

Yours sincerely,

Kethom

Mrs K Hibbs Headteacher

Please return to Form Tutor by Wednesday 11th September 2024

I confirm that I have made arrangements for my child's safe jour	ney home.
to help at Open Evening on Thursday 12 th September 2024 from	5:00pm to 8:30pm.
I give permission for my child	Form





